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06/11/2018 

                                  

          MEDIA ALERT 

Limpopo Government suspends Spokesperson 

 

The Limpopo Provincial government has placed its Chief Director of 
Government Communication, Mr Phuti Seloba under precautionary 
suspension with immediate effect. 

The suspension comes after several allegations of adverse nature 
apportioned to Mr Seloba are said to have been made on several 
platforms in the past. These allegations involves the Premier and his 
Members of the Executive Council ( MEC) 

In the process of investigation, Mr Seloba will be given an opportuniuty 
to respond. 

The Provincial Government will leave no stone unturned in its 
investigations, and appreciate the time and space given to its organs of 
state and the said official. 

Issued by the Office of the Premier 

All enquiries: Kenny Mathivha 

  (0824501331) 

 


